
From: Verizon Networkfleet and American City & County <Networkfleet@pentonmed.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 6/23/2016 1:19:11 PM
Subject: How to improve fleet safety using fleet data.

View this email in your browser

Networkfleet Fleet Educational Series 

Part 3 of 3

How to take fleet data to the next level
Discover five ways a fleet management product can have a 
positive impact on your government fleet. This educational series 
reveals how to take basic data about route activity, driver
behavior, vehicle utilization, fuel usage and maintenance to the 
next level with advanced analytics.
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